
 
 

April 1- Parking Ordinance (Vehicles may now be parked on City Streets) 

April 2 – Spring Story Hour (see library corner) 

April 7-13 – National Library Week (see library corner) 

April 8 – Regular Monthly Council Meeting (5:30 pm) 

April 8 – Citizens State Bank Poster Contest (see attached flyer) 

April 12 – Community Blood Drive 12:30-5:30 pm (at Demco Center) 

April 10-13 – Otter Valley Dinner Theater (see attached flyer) 

April 15 – Club 56 (see library corner)  

April 15 – Boyden Book Club (see library corner) 

April 16 – Chop, Chop (see library corner) 

April 23 – Magazine Scavenger Hunt (see library corner) 

April 24 – May Newsletter Deadline 

April 26 – CSB Community Shred Day (see attached flyer) 

May 2 – City Wide Spring Clean Up (see attached flyer)  

 

Boyden Bash Schedule Attached!! 
 

 

 

**reminders** 

---Don’t forget to obtain a building permit for any structure you plan 
to build, alter, or change prior to the commencement of the project. Pick 
up at City Office. 
--Reservations for the main shelter house at Centennial Park can be 
made through the City Office for the upcoming season (725-2371). 
--Be a responsible pet owner: Keep your animals leashed and on 
your own property. When walking your pets, respect others’ property 
by picking up the “deposits” they may leave along the way. 
--For dogs found running at large please call Sioux County Law 
Enforcement (737-2280) to report dogs running at large within the 
community or on your property. 
--Property Clean-Up:  Please assess your property for compliance. 
 

Dumping of Grass/Leaves/Tree Branches 
The City will again be offering free dumping of grass clippings, leaves, 
and tree branches to the west of the City Shed (north end of Main St.). 
The bins are clearly marked so please dump accordingly. Do not 
leave plastic garbage bags with grass/leaves. 

• Dumping of grass and leaves onto city streets is strictly 
prohibited by City Code.  

• The City does not pick up branches off of private property 
unless they are a result of storm damage. Otherwise, 
property owners are responsible for hauling their own 
branches to the dumping site at the City Shed. 

• If you are having large trees or limbs removed by a 
professional at your property, the City will open the Tree 
Dump on the south side of town for the contractor. Please 
contact the City Office with questions. 

 
 
 

Summer Rec 
The summer rec form will be coming out soon!!  Contact the 

City Office (712-725-2371) if you need a copy of the form. 

The form will also be available on the City’s Facebook page 

and at the Boyden Public Library. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
City Office, 609 Webb Street, Boyden, IA 51234 

Visit us at: www.boydeniowa.net 

Email us at: boyden@premieronline.net 

Call us at: (712) 725-2371 

 

 
Boyden Public Library Corner 
A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO CAME TO OUR DAD’S 

BELGIAN WAFFLE SUPPER AND SHOWED YOUR SUPPORT!! 

IT WAS A GREAT NIGHT!   

Spring Story Hour at the Library…All 3–6-year-olds 
welcome. We will be meeting on Tuesday, April 2 at 9:30AM 
OR 6:30PM. Please let us know at the library if your child will 
be attending. Thank you! 
 
Celebrate National Library Week April 7-13! To thank our 
patrons, we will have the coffee on and goodies available on 
Thursday, April 11 from 1:30pm-4:00pm. Come and help us 
celebrate National Library Week!  
 
Club 56 will be held at 3:45 pm on April 15.  Club 56 is a club 
for all 5th and 6th grade girls.  
 
The Boyden Book Club is reading “Don’t Look Back” by Achut 
Deng and Keely Hutton this month. The monthly book club 
meeting is April 15, 2024, at 7:00pm in the library.  New 
members are always welcome!  
 
Chop, Chop will be meeting on Tuesday, April 16 at 3:45pm.  
This will be our last gathering of the 2023-2024 school year.  
What do you think we will be cooking at the library? 
 
Magazine Scavenger Hunt for kids! This will be different 
than the hunts you are used to at the library, but it will be just 
as fun!  Come to the library on Tuesday, April 23 at 3:45.  Get 
ready to exercise your searching, crafting, and comprehension 
skills!  Kids will work together to find images and words in a 
magazine scavenger hunt at the Boyden Public Library.  This 
won’t be limited to a certain age group.  Come and join the fun!  
Any questions, please ask! 
 
 
 
Looking Ahead….  
Information will be coming soon for our Summer Reading 

Program. We have lots of fun stuff planned for you!! 
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If you have any allowable items to be picked up you need to purchase a $15.00 flag from the City Office 

prior to clean up day. If you do not purchase a flag, OC Sanitation will not pick up your items. If you have 

any White Goods, please call The Junk Guy at 712-540-1067 to arrange pick up for these items.  Any 

Electronic items will need to be arranged for removal with the NW Iowa Landfill (712-324-4026). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to these businesses for 

donating to the Boyden Community 

Club Easter Egg Hunt!! 

Pizza Ranch - Hull 

Mc Donalds – Sheldon 

Hardees – Sheldon 

Taco John’s – Sheldon 

Rok’s Bar & Grill 

Subway – Hull 

Subway - Sheldon 



 

 

 

 

  

There are several volunteer time slots that need to be filled for the Boyden Bash. 

Please contact Alison (712-348-6001) if you're able to help. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


